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February 27, 1980
L-80-63

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection .and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Re: RI I:JRW
50-250/79-40
50-251/79-40

As discussed with Mr. Vogt-Lowell of your staff, we plan to respond
to the subject report by March 7, 1980. Please feel free to call
me if you have any question in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems 8 Technology
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cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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